Notification of Market Engagement Event
The final market engagement event for the Delivery Partner 2 requirements will be an interactive webinar held on 18th October 2024 2-3pm. Through previous rounds of market engagement, the Authority has collected feedback, which is being incorporated into the requirements of DP2. This session will be a chance to reflect on any changes made to the requirements and is also a further opportunity to ask questions to DESNZ colleagues directly.
This is the final market engagement session we are running, however any further information from the Authority deemed necessary for prospective bidders to see prior to ITT launch, will be shared with all. Please continue to send questions to the hthcommercial@energysecurity.gov.uk inbox, but be aware that anything deemed not commercially sensitive, which influences DP2 requirements, or any element of our procurement strategy, can and must be shared with other suppliers to comply PCR 2015. 

